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Sixth Form News
A fortnightly newsletter for parents/carers, students & staff
2 April 2015 (Issue 9)   


As we break  up for Easter it is important to remind you that students should be establishing work routines now and make good use of the holidays.  Remember there are coursework catch up sessions during the holidays and a revision timetable will be on the school website, as discussed at assembly this week, along with the top tips and guidance for revision


YEAR 12

Only 3 more school weeks for Year 12 students after Easter holidays before Study Leave. This will begin on Monday 11th May (last day in school is Friday 8th May).  After the exam period, Year 12 will be coming back to school on Monday 15th June to begin their A2 courses.  
 
YEAR 13

Only 5 more school weeks for Year 13 after Easter holidays before Study Leave – Year 13 last day in school will be Friday 22nd May. If any year 13 students have an exam before this date then they are entitled to the day off before the exam as study leave.

Your vote matters – make sure you are in!! – with the upcoming General Election we have given out leaflets at assembly this week to Year 13 students to ensure they have registered to vote. It is now down to all individuals to register their own details which can be done by completion of an on-line form at www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 
 
Year 13 Prom This is planned for Monday 13th July at Caversham Heath Golf Club.  The ticket price is £25 which includes buffet and coaches.  We are still accepting deposits of £15 (asap) with the balance of £10 to be paid by Friday 8th May.  Payments to the Sixth Form Office please.



Information Items (whole Sixth Form)

Exam Timetables should now have been received .  It is important that these are checked carefully to ensure that all units have been entered correctly. Please see Exams Office urgently if there are any errors or if there is anything you don’t understand.

Revision timetables showing sessions offered over the next few weeks by each department has been sent out this week and further information regarding last minute revision will be sent out after Easter.
 
After the Easter break students are back to school on Tuesday 21st April – for the final push before exams.  Therefore 100% attendance will be crucial at this important time in the academic year to ensure that all revision resources are collected and that any last minute exam technique advice is not missed.

Punctuality checks will be continuing after the Easter Break and we will be contacting parents/carers of any ongoing concerns.

Term Dates:

Start of Summer Term		Tuesday 21st April
Bank Holiday			Monday 4th May
Half Term				Monday 25th – Friday 29th May
End of Summer Term		Wednesday 22nd July

AS/A Level Results Day is Thursday 13th August (time tbc)

 
And finally…..
A reminder too that you should check our website regularly for further news and events at www.heathensixthform.co.uk and follow us on Twitter @lhs6thform. 

Sixth Form Team
Telephone: 0118 9427337 (Main School) or 0118 9439549 (Sixth Form Office)
Ms G Vignali – Assistant Headteacher in charge of Sixth Form
gvignali@littleheath.w-berks.sch.uk
Mr T Jessop – Head of Year 12 tjessop@littleheath.w-berks.sch.uk
Mr R Hand – Head of Year 13 rhand@littleheath.w-berks.sch.uk
Mrs C Bullion – Sixth Form Admin Manager cbullion@littleheath.w-berks.sch.uk
Mrs S Bell – Sixth Form Reception sbell@littleheath.w-berks.sch.uk
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